Senators: Hayden and Harbick

RE: HB 2025 Transportation Bill
Please VOTE NO on HB 2025!!!

ODOT is already failing to maintain the highway and road systems in Oregon due to verified
mismanagement and ineptitude. How can the Transportation Committee justify Grabbing
MORE MONEY from the transportation businesses, when they have not targeted the current
failures of ODOT?

The additional proposed Tax Revenue will not only continue to be mismanaged by ODOT,
but more than likely it will be used for NON-HIGHWAY USES.

We are a small construction business that employs more than One Hundred individuals.
This is just another DECEITFUL way to target an industry that provides essential services to
the larger public without public awareness.

The General Public will only feel the results of these TAX INCREASES when the
transportation industry ‘is forced’ to increase their prices.

Respectfully, _

Sandra Jeremiah



